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Wilton Volunteer Rifle 

Corps 

 

 

 

 

Wilton – We understand that the Corporation of this Borough, at their meeting on Wednesday, voted 

50 l. to the fund for establishing a corps. The Hon. And Rev. Canon Waldegrave, and A. P. E. Powell, 

Esq., of Hurdcott, have each sent 5 l., and the Revs. G. H. Butt and W. L. B. Cator, 1 l. each. The 

names of Mr C. S. Bracher and Mr Ward, who subscribed 2 l. each, should have appeared in the list 

furnished to us last week. 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – Saturday 17 December, 1859) 

 

 


